Dear Ben

I've had some feedback from the County highways on your application to discharge the conditions.  I have understood our requirements to be as follows:

Re: Proposed access

Please could you show a 10m radius to both sides (the east side looks to be less)

There is no specification for the works either for the access or the drive.  The access spec should be as per the County standard.  The drive layout is fine though should be of permeable construction the spec for which should be along the lines of BSI British Standard BS 7533-13:2009 (but without the paving element) but that gives you an idea of what we would be looking for.

We would like to see the specs changing where the widening diminishes between the access and the drive but this should be shown on the drawing.

Re: Existing access

The drawing ought to show a 3m radius to both sides and again we need a specification of the works.

I hope this is of assistance and I look forward to receiving the additional information as soon as possible so that we can process your application within the set time frame.

Regards

Rebecca Horley BSc (Hons) MRTPI

Senior Planning Officer 

Planning, Housing & Economy

Cherwell District Council

Ext 1837

Direct Dial 01295 221837

mailto: rebecca.horley@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

